
Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20
Application
number

WSCC/036/20

Name simon black

Address THE
HAMLETS,
23,
THE
HAMLETS,
LITTLEHAMPTON,
BN17
5RY

Type
of
Comment

 Objection

Comments An
incinerator
of
this
scale
should
not
be
built
on
Ford
Airfield.
It
is
too
near
to
residential
developments
and
the
surrounding
road
network
is
not
suitable
for
240
HGV
movements
per
day.
This
building
will
the
biggest
building
in
this
coastal
area
and
be
visible
for
miles,
particularly
from
the
National
Park
and
Arundel.
Lastly
the
prevailing
wind
is
from
the
South-West
and
therefore
any
pollutants
will
be
carried
from
the
plant
to
the
highly
populated
town
of
Arundel.
Best
regards
Simon
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